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Head of School: Mrs S L Buttress 
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Bourne  
 

19th July 2021 
                       
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Please find attached a copy of a letter which was sent out to parents/carers along with our FAQs for 
our return to school in September. 
 
The school day will start for Reception at our normal time of 8.55 a.m. Parents/carers will be able to 
take their children to their classroom door to support transition. 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming all of the Reception children to school full-time from 6th 
September.  We are, of course, aware that the children have not been able to enjoy our usual 
transition visits and we will do our utmost to make certain that their introduction to Reception is as 
smooth as possible.  We care very much about all of our children, especially our very youngest, and 
do understand that parents/carers want to make starting school a special memory. Please be 
reassured that from your child’s first day with us we will ensure that they have a happy, settled and 
exciting start to their time as part of the Bourne Abbey family.   
 
Please do take the opportunity to watch both our Reception and whole school virtual tours again 
during summer.  You can find them at: 
 
https://youtu.be/qmoJUYQgrqA 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ORrkkkXOwTM&t=15s 
 
A special letter from your child’s teacher will be posted this week along with an additional transition 
booklet which you will be able to share with them during summer. 
 
Should you have any questions or worries please do get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs Sarah Buttress 
Head of School 

https://youtu.be/qmoJUYQgrqA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ORrkkkXOwTM&t=15s

